
Washtenaw Community College 
Surgical Technology (APST) 

 
WCC is no longer collecting applications to the Surgical Technology program 
for the Fall 2020 semester.  The application packet for the Fall 2021 
semester is expected to become available at the end of the Fall 2020 
semester with an anticipated application deadline in early May 2021 (end 
of Winter 2021 semester).   
 
Current admission requirements/criteria and program requirements can be 
found on the website below.  Questions regarding the availability of the 
application packet should be directed to the Health and Second Tier 
Admissions Office at (734) 973-3596, (734) 477-8998, or 
healthadmissions@wccnet.edu.        
 
Surgical Technology (APST) Program: 

https://www.wccnet.edu/learn/departments/alhd/programs/apst/ 
 
Program requirements are specific and we recommend meeting with an 
advisor regularly to help lay out a plan on class selection and timing, and to 
discuss ways to make your application competitive.  General advising 
appointments can be scheduled by logging into your WCC Gateway account 
and clicking on the Student Services Appointments tile or by calling (734) 677-
5102 and pressing 0.  
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